Meeting of April 15, 2021

The meeting was opened via ZOOM by N2AJO at 7:34 p.m. who asked Denis K2NPT to lead the group in a Salute to the Flag. Member introductions were omitted. Under Health and Welfare Bob W2OD reported on his spinal pain and that he would have corrective surgery in two weeks.

Minutes of the last meeting were read by Secy. John KA2F and were approved without change unanimously upon motions by Alan Sherman and NA2J.

There were no new member applications.

President's Report: Art reported on the changes in the VE team which were posted on the website. He reported that the May 6 meeting would be given to a presentation by Tim Duffy K3LR.

Treasurer's Report: Diana reported the current balances and bills to be repaid. It was approved and accepted unanimously upon motions by Mike W2MFS and W2NAZ

Committee Reports: It was reported that a class would be help by the President for officers on how to run a Zoom session. Denis reported on Field Day and indicated that there might be difficulty in getting enough members to help in FD set up. For the HamFest it was reported by Art that the 4th Saturday in September had been approived by ARRL and so listed.

Unfinished Business: Art G. W2NAZ reported that 3 hoodies and 1 jacket were on order.

New Business: A Presidential Award for Richard Bilon N3RB, former head of the GSARA VE Team, costing up to \$150 was approved unanimously upon motions by Cy and Pat Noble.

The meeting was closed at 8:00 p.m.

There were 36 members present.